
 

 

 
 

CEL/SLE 
 
 
29 September 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 10 and 11 Students 
 
RE: Opportunity to Purchase GCSE English Literature Set Texts 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. We are excited to offer your child the opportunity to enhance 
their GCSE English Literature studies. We are offering students the chance to own personal 
copies of their set texts, enabling them to read, annotate, and revise at their convenience. 
 
The Set Texts Available are: 
 
"A Christmas Carol" by Charles Dickens - £3.99  
"Macbeth" by William Shakespeare - £3.99 
"An Inspector Calls" by J.B. Priestley - £7.99 
 
Benefits of Owning a Personal Copy: 
 
Personalised Notes: Allows students to annotate directly, aiding comprehension and efficient 
revision.  
 

• Flexibility: Read and revise at one's own pace. 

• Exam Preparation: Easily reference important sections, characters, and quotations 
when revising. 
 

Parents have the flexibility to purchase all of the texts, or even just one. For those considering 
a single purchase, we highly recommend "A Christmas Carol" as it will be the first text studied 
in the curriculum. 
 
How to Purchase 
 
Payments can be made via ParentPay. If you wish to purchase these books, please log into 
ParentPay and select the appropriate option(s) for the "GCSE English Literature Set Texts." 
Upon receipt of payment, we will arrange for the texts to be delivered to your child in school. 
 
Deadline for Payments: The last date for payments is Friday, 20 October 2023.  
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We are confident that these personal copies will be invaluable resources in your child's 
academic journey. Should you have any questions or require further information, please feel 
free to contact your child's English teacher. 
 
Thank you for your unwavering commitment to your child's education and success. 
 
Warm regards 

 
 
 
 

Caitlin Elliott 
Lead Practitioner of English 
 
 


